
 
 
 
Offering: Please continue to send your offerings via mail to your 
congregations during this time. If you are a member of Holy Cross, consider 
giving online! The link can be found on the webpage.  
 
Confirmation Camp Canceled: Unfortunately, Metigoshe had to make the 
difficult decision to cancel confirmation camp this summer. If you have a 
student in the confirmation program, you received an email last week about 
how to proceed and how this changes our requirements. If you have not 
received this email, please let Pastor Kayla know ASAP, as steps need to be 
taken with the camp.  
 
Holy Cross Outdoor Worship: Holy Cross will gather next Sunday, May 31st at 
Windmill Park at 11:00am for worship. Please follow the guidelines that have 
been set in place to ensure we follow extra safety precautions – you would 
have received this via email or in your newsletter. Bring your blanket and 
lawn chair and join us for in-person worship.  
 
Plans for In-Person Worship for the Parish: Please see your newsletter for 
important information regarding each congregations decisions on in-person 
worship in the next month. If you have any questions, please contact a 
member of your respective council, as this is a congregational decision rather 
than a parish wide one.  
 
Congregational Survey: If you have not already done so, please fill out the 
congregational survey under the “churches” section of our website, or 
posted on the Holy Cross Facebook page as to your comfort level and 
expectations of returning to in-person worship. This helps your councils in 
preparing for your return.  
 
Reaching Out: Pastor Kayla is mailing copies of the readings and sermons to 
those who cannot access our virtual resources. If you know of someone who 
would benefit from this and is not receiving them, please call, text, or email 
Pastor Kayla their information.  
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